
Grand Strand Corvettes 
 
The March meeting of GSC was held at Hanser House in Litchfield Beach 
on March 8th at 4:08 PM.  There were 20 members and 2 guests present.  
 
Pres. Pat welcomed all.  
 
VP Maynard asked if anyone wanted to have a Mystery cruise in March. 
Anyone wanting to offer a cruise should contact Maynard or Sam.  
 
Treas. David reported the Treasury balance was $X,XXX.XX. The only 
expense was insurance for the club. Treas. David had contacted two other 
Insurance companies and determined our current carrier offered the best 
price.  
 
Activities Sam said there will be another attempt at a wine cruise.  
 
Pres. Pat said the GSC show is planned for August 1st. He will look at 
trophies and flyers.  
 
The bylaw changes were approved by a unanimous vote.  
 
Ron has completed work on a news article for the Corvette Museum 
magazine. Pres. Pat will email the article to all members before it is turned 
in.  
 
Future meetings will be alternated between Hanser House and Sam 
Sneads for the next few meetings. Anyone with other ideas should contact 
Pat.  
 
Future trips to Greenville or Savannah are being considered.  
 
Pres. Pat reviewed the upcoming shows and cruise ins. They are all on the 
web site. If you are going to the cruise in at Maggie D's on March 14th 
plan to arrive early to get a parking spot.  
 
Sec. Dick mentioned that ten members attended the funeral for Jim 
Summey. Pres.  
 
Pat reported that Bill Shipley is doing great and all wished Bill well.  
 



The meeting adjourned at 4:30 and was followed by good food and 
fellowship.  
 
Dick Mahany, Secretary	
  


